
CCCOE Colleagues, 
  
I hope this note finds you well! We received confirmation today that the current Shelter-In-Place in the 
Bay Area is being extended through May 31st, with the relaxing of a few restrictions. The new order goes 
into effect May 4th. The extension is being put in place to ensure that we do not lose the progress we 
have achieved and to remember that the virus is still active in our community. The new order does 
introduce the easing of some specific restrictions for lower-risk activities, but schools are not impacted 
by the easing of those restrictions. The orders do not change any plans for our agency for the month of 
May, as our buildings remain closed, and distance learning for students will continue through the end of 
the school year.  
  
Link to 4.29.20 Bay Area Health Order: 
https://813dcad3-2b07-4f3f-a25e-
23c48c566922.filesusr.com/ugd/84606e_7aedf6a44a884872ad17824ef2855107.pdf 
  
Press Release:  
https://813dcad3-2b07-4f3f-a25e-
23c48c566922.filesusr.com/ugd/ee8930_d5b1eba476f64b55919b0760d951367c.pdf 
  
We will all be together again soon. Until that time, please continue to do your part by practicing physical 
distancing, wearing a face covering when outside the home, but staying home whenever possible.  
Thank you and stay safe! 
  
Lynn 
 


